
Events 

September 24-25 
Superintendents Institute 

Sierra Nevada - GCSANC 

Joint Meeting 

The Course at Wente Vineyards 

October 15 
GCSANC 75th Anniversary 

Celebration 

Sequoyah Country Club 

What's Happening 
At Your Golf Course? 

Share It With Your Fellow Members! 
Help us make our magazine 

more interesting. 
It's easy, no writing required, 

guaranteed! 
• 

Contact Ken Williams, 
Editor of Thru the Green 

(650) 323-0937 voice 
(650) 323-6271 fax 

or 
kkwilliams@stanford.edu 

G C S A N C 7 5 T H C E L E B R A T I O N 

Set in o n t i r e a c t u m * • • 

If you have equipment, pictures, recollections, stories or personal 
knowledge of the history of our organization, please share those with us. 

Contact Brian Bagley 408 223-4683 
Brian Morris, CGCS 707 875-3831 
or 
Barb Mikel 877-942-7262 

November 11-13 
California GCSA Annual Meeting 

Monterey, California 

mailto:kkwilliams@stanford.edu



